
Alumni Week
st. mark’s alumni are welcomed back to campus

Each spring, we welcome high school 
aged alumni back to campus for Alumni 
Week. During Alumni Week, our students 
reconnect with St. Mark’s classmates and 
former teachers through an after school 
social and a special Senior Send Off lunch. 

Our alumni share that they were 
well prepared, both academically and 
interpersonally, and local high schools 
often tell us that our students are highly 

Class of 2014 grads pose with Mr. Wagers at the Senior Send-off Lunch: Mr. Wagers, Sarah Andrews, Pierce Hollier, Daphne Stubblefield, Sonia 
Kerrigan, Sean Kerrigan, Camille Bourgeois (seated), Ryan Fulghum, Natalie Janssen, Helen Hecht (seated), Austin McGinnis, and Philip Kung

attractive to them. St. Mark’s graduates 
represent many of the best community 
members their schools have; they thrive 
in the classroom, contribute on the court, 
field, and stage, and are representative 
of well-rounded people. Ultimately, our 
alumni are exactly the types of students 
you would expect from a strong, child-
centered environment. 

Beloved sexton Guermillo Monge stops in to say hello to the graduates at the Senior Send-off Lunch
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